
Letter No: 060/2023 

 
1st November 2023 
 
Dear Families, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

BeauSandVer Education Trust 
______________________________________________________ 

 
CONSORTIUM INFORMATION EVENING 

Date: Thursday 2nd November 2023 at 7pm 
   
I am writing to invite you to the online BeauSandVer Consortium information evening. For over 
twenty-five years, Beaumont, Sandringham and Verulam schools have worked very closely 
with each other to provide students with the widest possible curriculum choice at Post 16.  
 
At 7pm on November 2nd, you will be able to view a recorded presentation, plus a range of 
other information to support discussions about options beyond Year 11. The curriculum 
options will be introduced and the range of routes students can take. We will also provide 
information about BSV and the application process. The recorded presentation and 
information will be hosted on the updated BSV website after 7pm this Thursday. There will be 
link to the BSV website on the sixth form admissions page of the Sandringham website 
https://sandringham.herts.sch.uk/sixth-form-admissions/  There will be a red click box entitled 
‘BSV Information Evening Presentation 2023’ for you to access the recorded 2023 
presentation. 
 
In January, each school will hold an “Into the Sixth” evening offering much more subject-
specific detail about individual curriculum choices. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Zoe Shepherd 
BeauSandVer Consortium Coordinator 
 

https://sandringham.herts.sch.uk/sixth-form-admissions/

